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City of Detroit  

 
  

JAMES E. TATE JR. 

CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT PRO-TEMPORE  

DISTRICT 1   

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: David Whitaker, Director, Legislative Policy Division 

THRU: Neighborhoods and Community Services Standing Committee 

FROM:  Council President Pro Tempore James E. Tate Jr. 

DATE: October 7, 2024 

RE: Resolution Supporting the Detroit Public School Community District's (DPSCD) Program to Pay 

High School Students to Receive After School Tutoring 

 

 

I am respectfully requesting the Legislative Policy Division (LPD) to draft a resolution 

supporting the Detroit Public School Community District’s (DPSCD) program to pay high 

school student to receive after school tutoring.1  

 

Additional information can be found in the footnote below.  

 

If there are any questions, please contact my Policy Analyst, Jai Singletary, at 

jai.singletary@detroitmi.gov.   

Thank you, 

CC:  Honorable City Council  

 

 
1 https://www.bridgedetroit.com/detroit-high-schoolers-will-get-paid-to-attend-after-school-tutoring/ 
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